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Dear friend,

The SWEDISH EUROPE CLASS UNION has made a very serious proposal to organize the
2010 World Championship and Open Week and IECU needsto close the contractwith them
as soon as possible.

ln theory, the Rules for Major Events are asking thattheAGM happening2years before decides
the location of the Worlds. That was not done last year as there were no applicants. But nor the
Rules for M.E. nor the Constitution says what to do when the decision is not made in time.

Furthermore, only Sweden has applied for that event and it would help a lot if we start working
some months in advance with them for the Worlds 2010.

Our opinion is that the l.E.C.U President (or the Executive Committee) needs to take all
necessary actions to insure the perfect organization of future events and therefore we
understand that the President can take the decision. ln that case, IECU would choose Sweden
as the Organizer for the 2A10 Worlds & Open Week.
But we would like to hear your opinion about it (by email) to make sure that the majority of the
Country Members agrees that we start working now. We are in a hurry.

What do you think? Would you agree that the President or the Executive Committee take that
responsibility?

We hope to receive your support. Looking fonrvard to hearing from you soon.

Very best regards,
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Paul Depoorter - IECU Vice President Racing.


